
 

 

 

 

 

 

St Joey’s Weekly 
 Events  

Our aspiration is for students to 
demonstrate sustained growth in Numeracy 

and Literacy and improved levels of 
collective wellbeing within our Catholic 

community. 

 

 

Monday 
11 September 

 

 

Noongar Lessons 

Assembly @ 1:40pm 
 

 

Tuesday 
12 September 

 
 

 

 

Breakfast Club   
 

 

 

Wednesday 
13 September 

 

 

Canteen open for lunch 

Volunteers: Krysty Arnold, 

Jillian Snell, Tash Armstrong 

 

Thursday 
 14 September 

 

 

Breakfast Club  

Year 1 Story Dogs 

Lockdown Drill 

 
 

 

Friday 
 15 September 

 
 

Interschools Athletics Carnival, 

St Anne’s Harvey @ 9:30 am 

Year 2 Story Dogs 

 

P & F: Don’t forget we have the P & F Colour Run coming up on Thursday, 21 September 

in the last week of term! Have you registered your child for fundraising yet? We 

have spare books located in the school office if you are need of another one.  

 

Waroona Agricultural Show:   The annual show will be held on Saturday 7 October which is during the 

school holidays. We require many parents to volunteer during the day at one of the 

entry gates. A roster with timeslots has already been sent home. Please consider 

volunteering as this is part of our P & F fundraising for the year. 

 

Mini Vinnies: This term our Mini Vinnies are requesting donations for their Toiletries Drive. We 

are collecting in the school office until Friday 15 September. All donations would be 

greatly appreciated, and they will be delivered to the local branch of St Vincent de 

Paul for distribution for those less fortunate within our community. 

 

Music Tutor: Students have been enjoying their guitar and piano lessons during school time on a 

Wednesday. MCC have also been able to secure a vocals coach. She is a Musical 

Theatre specialist, also doing Contemporary, Jazz and Classical vocal training. She 

will commence in Term 4 if we receive enough students wanting this. It is available 

to Year 2 students and older. Please complete the application here. Completed 

applications must be submitted to our school office by Wednesday 20 September. 

 

 

                        

                    St Joseph’s School, Waroona 
                     14 Millar Street, Waroona, WA, 6215   (PO Box 129, Waroona) 

                                             Telephone: (08) 9782 6500 

                 admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au            www.stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au 

 

https://www.stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au/files/uploads/news/newsItem-20221110114808.pdf
mailto:admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au
http://www.stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au/

